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“While I am still reviewing the details of the decision, it seems this ruling came to the same

conclusion the community and I have been advocating: we need an agreement that assures

that construction is completed as soon as possible. I urge the Port Authority and Silverstein

Properties to spend these forty-five days negotiating around the clock to arrive at an

agreement that will allow construction to proceed and conclude. Further fights and delays

are unacceptable.”

 


